
From: Aaron McConnell
To: EAS (OST)
Subject: Altoona Southern Airways
Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 10:46:46 AM
Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Department of Transportation (DOT). Do not click on links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I would love to see Southern Airways continue to fly in and out of Altoona.  I used this flight often
from PIT to Altoona when myself and family come back to PA from Texas to visit.
 
It is a great and affordable way to make the trip shorter and a fun flight from PIT.

Thanks,
Aaron McConnell
Engineering Manager
AZZ Metal Coatings
O: 817-810-4918
C: 814-381-4105
AaronMcConnell@azz.com
 


